MS State Hospital, near Pearl, MS, will be accepting resumes until noon March 2,2022, for the purpose of hiring (21) twenty-one contract RNs for its Nursing Home and Inpatient Psychiatric Services (RFx 3150004092).  This contract will begin on or around July 1st, 2022 and end June 30th, 2023. This is a Full-Time contract position, with the hours worked per week being 40 hours per week Weekday/Weekend. All applicants must be available to work some Holidays and Weekends, a Required minimum of 32 hours per week, and a maximum of 40 hours per week.  The rate of pay for Full-time RNs is $42 an hour.  Applicants must possess an unrestricted Mississippi Nursing License with at least one-year experience in long term care in Nursing Homes or with Psychiatric Service, and a current American Heart Association BLS or ACLS is preferred. TB or crisis intervention certification a plus. Original documentation verifying your licensure, proof of education, and 3 current signed letters of reference are required with your resume. Resumes can be hand delivered to the Personnel Department, 3550 Hwy 468 West, Whitfield, MS 39193. For more information call 601.351. 8239, or email Katrina.Fields@msh.ms.gov 

